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Why are going after our children and denying them the right for learning and taking a 

firearm safety coarse? I've owned guns since I was old enough (14) to respect and 

know the damage they can cause. It never ceases to amaze me how you folks in 

Government think you have the right to encroach on our civil liberties. If you don't get 

your way? you act like children and come after it from a different angle thinking this is 

OK, well it's not. So leave our second amendment alone and try doing something 

worth while that benefits the people of Oregon instead of taking away our rights. 


